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All School News
The Panorama survey is available until March 11th. If
you have not already done so, please click on this link
and select Chief Joseph School to take the survey.

Mini Spirit Week Before Spring Break -

Wednesday, March 16 - Pajama Day! Dress in your pjs,
but remember to wear real shoes for PE & recess.
Thursday, March 17 - Animal Day! Dress up like your
favorite animal or wear animal print or bring an animal
stuffy.
Friday, March 18 - Beach Day! Celebrate spring break
by wearing your summer clothes.

PTO Update
It’s going to be a busy month!

TODAY! March 8 is our first spring profit share with
Tamale Boy, a long time community partner. A portion of
proceeds from both dine in and take out orders at the
Dekum Street location are donated to our PTO and
benefit our students directly.

Tuesday March 15 6:30 pm at Look Long Brewing, join
us for a PTO meeting! Principal Amber and a rep from
Portland Backpack Program will be there and we will
have an update from our Playground Committee!

March 22 another profit share with Atlas Pizza at the
Killingsworth location. Order online or check to see if
indoor dining is open!

A strong, diverse and respectful
community where we make
learning creative and fun!

Upcoming Dates

03.08 Tuesday
PTO Profit Share
Tamale Boy

03.15 Tuesday
PTO Meeting
Look Long Brewing

03.16 Wednesday
Spirit Week - Pajama Day!

03.17 Thursday
Spirit Week - Animal Day!

03.18 Friday
Spirit Week - Beach Day!

03.22 Tuesday
PTO Profit Share
Atlas Pizza

03.21-25 Monday - Friday
No School
Spring Break

04.08.2022 Friday
No School
Inservice Day

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/ppsfamily/surveys?language=en


Students at CJES running the Morning Mile before school!

Library
When a student forgets to bring their library book, they don’t go home empty handed…they
can choose a book from our Free Little Library!

Please help us refresh our supply of free books for students to
choose from. Donations can be dropped off at the Office (clearly
labeled Library) during school hours. We could really use picture
books, level/early readers, graphic novels, and smaller chapter
books. Thank you for helping us continue to support our students!

Thank you, Mrs. Hall



-MESSAGES FROM THE PPS DISTRICT OFFICE-

*During the week of March 7 – 16, staff from TNTP, a national education non-profit, will be
visiting some of our ELA and math classrooms to see a typical week of school from the
perspective of our students. They’ll be focusing on the parts of school we know have the
biggest impact on our students’ futures:

o What students experience in the classroom during lessons
o The kinds of work teachers ask students to complete

TNTP will work to better understand this information in coordination with teachers and
principals to ensure it doesn’t cause any disruptions. Nothing collected will be used to grade or
evaluate our school, teachers, or students. The only goal is to better understand the
experiences students are having in our school every day, so that we can make that experience
as positive and powerful as it can be. Later this spring, TNTP will share back findings from
their site visit which will give us new information to continue to improve the ways we work with
you and your students to help them reach the big goals we know they have.

Should you have any questions about this work or how your student is doing, please reach out
to our school anytime.

Please click here for the annual notice from Risk Management.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BrYsOODBbiDlOS93MMlS3xDeY3Q-mq84/view?usp=sharing

